
Veedersburg Ind. 

April 18, 1908 

Dear Professor Binns, 

I enclose you a letter to which I promptly replied, then again wrote and to date have heard 
nothing further.  I did not name the salary because the time etc. was (?) not named (?).  Otherwise I 
answered him properly. 

I am making molds here and have (?) satisfied in that 

line(?) 

Regards to all, 

Yours truly, 

Paul E. Cox 


